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Roisin Ballentine 
Northern Ireland Electricity Limited 

120 Malone Road       NET/E/TH/234 
Belfast 
BT9 5HT        10 July 2020 
 

 
Dear Roisin, 
 
Statement of Charges for 2020/21 

 
 
We have reviewed the full Statement of Charges received on 7th July 2020 containing both 
DLAFs and the proposed Distribution Use of System tariffs. 

 
In accordance with condition 32 of the Distribution Licence we approve the Statement of 
Charges to apply from 1 October 2020 to 30 September 2021. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tanya Hedley 

Director of Networks 

 
cc John Mills, Alan Craig, Colin Walker (UR)  

Karen Gribbon, Karen Wilson, Gerard Magee (NIEN) 

 


